
We began Science Week by asking ourselves the question:
What would our world look like without science?

Science
Week!



We conducted experiments to see if we could separate a 
beam of white light into all the colours of the spectrum.

Mrs Hughes and Mrs Glanvill 

managed it too!



We also decorated our own rockets 
and watched them being set off...

Thanks to Mrs Buckley and 
Miss Jordaan for a fab week!


